
 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER 
C&W HIGHWAY DIVISION CHARSADDA 

Email Address: xenhwchd@gmail.com 
No.  2363  / 7-M 

Dated Charsadda the   21 / 03 / 2025 
 

To 
1. Kausar Ali Khan & Brothers 
2. Horizon 
3. Iqbal & Sons 
4. Faizan Ali & Brothers 
5. Bajaur Construction Co. 

Government Contractors. 

 
Subject: OPENING OF FINANCIAL BIDS FOR THE WORK “DISTRICT 

DEVELOPMENT INITIATIVE PESHAWAR AND CHARSADDA ADP 

NO.937/240318 (2024-25) “SAFE CITY PROJECT INSTALLATION OF 

SECURITY CAMERAS AND OTHER RELEVANT IT EQUIPMENT’S IN 

DISTRICT CHARSADDA.  PK-62, PK-63, PK 64, PK-65, PK-66 & NA-24.”  

 

It is to inform you that your firms / contractors have been Technically Qualified 

and approved by Chief Engineer (C) C&W Department Peshawar vide letter No.CEC/GS/8-

6/MC/5319 dated 20/03/2025 for the subject work. 

Therefore, you are all hereby directed to attend the office of the undersigned 

for the opening process of financial bid for the subject work on 24/03/2025 at 02:00 PM. 

 
 
 
 

EXECUTIVE ENGINEER 
Copy forwarded for information to the: 

1. Divisional Accounts Officer Highway Division Charsadda. 
2. Sub Divisional Officer Highway Sub Division-I & II Charsadda. 
3. Divisional Head Draftsman (local). 
4. Rise Builders. 
5. Inayat Ullah Khan. 
6. Durrani Construction Co. Peshawar 
7. Umar Hayat & Sons. 
8. Syed Fazli Hakeem Bacha & Co. 
9. Ameer Akbar Khan & Co. 
10. Umerzai Engineer & Builder 
11. Muhammad Shafi Khan. 

 
EXECUTIVE ENGINEER

The firms / contractors which are not qualified 
as per given criteria from Sr. No.4 to 11. 

mailto:xenhwchd@gmail.com

